
February 13, 2025 
 
 
2025 Annual Report 
 
 
Dear Blue Mountain Union School District Community: 
 
We wanted to let you know that there was a printing error made by the publisher of the 
2025 Annual Report. The error is on page 16 where the following lines should have 
read: 
 
Estimated Grant Expenses:  
2024-2025 $334,918   2025-2026 $453,359 
 
State and Local Revenues for General Fund: 
2024-2025 ($290,000)   2025-2026 ($345,085) 
 
Prior Year Fund Balance: 
2024-2025 (200,000)  2025-2026 ($433,590) 
 
The correct numbers were verified and submitted but were not entered correctly in the 
final printing of the report. It has been verified that all other columns and totals were not 
affected by the error and are correct. All other tax calculations and the annual meeting 
warning are also correct and were not affected by this error. 
 
The updated and corrected version of the 2025 Annual Report has been posted to the 
Blue Mountain Union School District Board website at: 
 
https://www.oesu.org/boards/blue-mountain-union-school-district-board 
 
A copy of the corrections are also included on the reverse of this letter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Blue Mountain Union School District Board of Education 
Orange East Supervisory Union 


